
 

 

April 27, 2017 

 

TO:  Regional, Municipal Clerks and Community Partners 

I am writing as a follow-up to the meeting with Region, Municipality and Interested Community 

Partners relating to the Cobourg Catholic Elementary Schools Accommodation Review (ARC) 

held on Wednesday April 26, 2017. 

For the meeting attendees and for the organizations who were not able to attend this meeting, 

the Peterborough Victoria Northumberland and Clarington Catholic District School Board 

(PVNCCDSB) would like to ensure that you receive the information presented at the meeting 

and that you have an opportunity to provide input relating to the accommodation review 

process. 

The information presented at the above meeting included and can be found on the Board’s 

webpage at www.pvnccdsb.on.ca 

- Ministry of Education – Pupil Accommodation Guideline (March 2015) 

- Guide to Pupil Accommodation Reviews 

- PVNCCDSB Policy 109 and Administrative Procedure 109 

- Cobourg Catholic Elementary Schools Accommodation Review, Initial Staff Report 

The meeting agenda and minutes have also been published and can be found on the Board’s 

webpage under the Accommodation Review tab at www.pvnccdsb.on.ca 

As indicated above, the PVNCCDSB is requesting input from Region, Municipality and interested 

Community Partners prior to the final ARC Public Meeting scheduled on November 20, 2017.  

Please address your communication to the Cobourg Catholic Elementary Schools 

Accommodation Review c/o Tim Robins, Chair at the following email address 

CobourgARC@pvnccdsb.on.ca  

Should you have any questions relating to the above, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

the above email address. 

Respectfully, 

 

 
Tim Robins 
Chair, Cobourg Accommodation Review Committee 


